
A Message from Mrs. Swartz…………………..September 14, 2016 

 
Here’s What’s Happening  

in Room 214………  

Tomorrow in class we will have our first 
spelling and reading tests.  The words are 
listed below and have come home in the 
green spelling journals. 
 
Spelling list 1:  has, wag, bad, six, will, sat, 
had, fix, him, if, can, hit, blue, even, study 
 
Vocabulary:  excited, different, whisper, 
carefully, groan….all kids should know the 
words and meanings. 
 
In math we have been working on addition 
facts.  Your child should have memorized 
the doubles facts (0+0 through 10+10). 
We also practiced a trick I call “One 
away” for facts like 6+7  or 9+8.  I hope 
that they can share that strategy with you 
at home. 
 
Parents, if you do not have flash cards at 
home, NOW IS THE TIME TO GET 
THEM!  Please make a practice of 
working on them for 5-10 minutes each 
night.  It will make a world of difference! 
If you do – please focus on those doubles 
and “one away”facts for now.  It will keep 
in line with what we’re doing in class.   

 
 

 

~If you have not signed up for 
the online a pp CLASS DOJO 
to receive photos and messages 
of your kids in class, PLEASE 
send me your name and email 
or cell phone number.  I will 
“invite” you right away. 

 

~Please remember to empty 
these Wednesday Folders and 
return them to me.  This is how 
I send graded papers and forms 
from the office to you. 

 

 


